November 2021 Update from Boaz



Here at Boaz this month we've been getting excited about forthcoming new events, as well as being able to restart some previously much-loved activities. As such, in our November newsletter you can read about our first volunteer-led walk in almost two years! There's also details of how to sign up for our live online Christmas Appeal cookalong that we are running in partnership with Heart and Parcel.

At the beginning of this month we joined in with celebrations to welcome Little Amal to Manchester. You can read all about Amal's journey below.

With COP26 concluding this week, we are ever mindful of the links between racial, migrant and climate justice, and how interconnected these issues are. JCWI and MORE are hosting a free, online panel discussion this Thursday evening (11th) to discuss why *Climate justice is migrant justice*.

As ever, we are grateful for your support and we hope that as many of you as possible will join us for our pre-Christmas cookalong. It will be an opportunity to cook and converse, as well as to find out more about the work we are doing and the essential role you play in it. All the details, including how to sign up, can be found below.

With our best wishes,

All of us at the Boaz Trust.

P.S. Thank you to everybody who has donated to us in recent weeks. From Harvest collections to sewing machines, we're really thankful for your support.

To read the rest of the November Update <u>CLICK HERE.</u>